
World Book Day  

What a wonderful day we had yesterday! The children looked amazing in their 

outfits. Please remember that book tokens are valid until 26th March, so don’t 

forget to choose your free book! 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 17th March 

Children should come to school wearing something that will make us all smile 

OR something red.  Donations will be collected in class. 

However much or little we raise, we 

will be helping change lives in the UK and across the world.  
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

81% 83% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

96% 95% 85% 84% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheel Funathon  

Money has still been coming in this week. The total so far is £3345.00, many thanks 

for your support. 

 

Dates 

Parent Meetings – Week commencing 13th March.  

Science Week – 13th March  

Comic Relief- Red Nose Day – 17th March 

Mrs. Nelson is leaving -Goodbye and good luck in your new job 

Mrs. Nelson will be leaving after 16 years at this school. She is a much loved member of 

our team and will be dearly missed. Mrs. Nelson has taught so many children over the 

years and given them a fantastic start to their learning journey.  

Thank you Mrs. Nelson for everything you have done for the children, the staff and 

School. We will miss you. Good luck and all the best. 

 

Chickenpox  

We still have cases of chickenpox in school. Please if you suspect your child has 

Chickenpox, keep them off until the spots have crusted/dried over approximately 5 

days from the onset of symptoms. 


